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Until further notice, as a result of the Equine Vesicular Stomatitis (VSV) virus, the 

ECHPOA Board of Directors has ruled that no new horses shall be admitted to the 

ECHPOA boarding facility. 

Horses that are currently boarded at the ECHPOA facility which temporarily visit another 

facility for training or for any other purpose, must obtain documentation from their 

Veterinarian indicating that their horse is free of the symptoms of Equine Vesicular 

Stomatitis (VSV). 
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